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From: Angela Goodwin
Sent: 09 January 2025 12:48
To: PDPReview
Cc: Angela Goodwin
Subject: Feedback from Cllr Angela Goodwin: GBC Interim Review of 

Polling Districts & Polling Places 

Good aŌernoon 

I have a couple of comments to make regarding Guildford South West division: 

1. St Nicolas Ward has been spelt incorrectly on the website (Returning Officer RecommendaƟons for
Guildford South West Division - Guildford Borough Council). It’s not St Nicholas! Kindly update.

2. I remain perplexed as to why there are two polling staƟons so close together in Onslow ie QE School and
Onslow Village Hall. I recommend that one of them is moved to Grace Church (70 Guildford Park Road). This
will serve the exisƟng nearby roads (Guildford Park / Madrid/ Denzil / Bray / Agraria / Lynwood / The Oval /
Iveagh / PolƟmore to name but a few) along with the proposed new housing developments that are due in
the future (Guildford Road Car Park and Guildford Cathedral).

I would appreciate if you could consider the above. Thank you. 

Best wishes 

Angela 

Angela Goodwin 
Guildford Borough Councillor, Onslow Ward 
angela.goodwin@guildford.gov.uk 
Surrey County Councillor, Guildford South West 
(Stoke, St Nicolas and Onslow wards) 
angela.goodwin@guildford.gov.uk 

Tel: 07913 909121 / 01483 824616 


